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Paz Itzhaki-Weinbergﬂ

From: "N Y anonn nowy! <info@ibec.org.il>
To: <paz@itzhaki-weinberger.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 8:59

Subject:  Personal Invitation - a breakfast reception to the new Ambassador to Israel

ISRAEL-BRITAIN v
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE ¢

Personal Invitation

Join us and meet the new UK Ambassador to
Israel over breakfast !

Dear Paz Itzhaki-Weinberger

The President of the Israel-Britain Chamber of Commerce

fo 4 Anita Leviant, Adv.

Request the pleasure of your company at
a Welcome Breakfast Reception in honor of

Her Majesty's new Ambassador to Israel

David Quarrey CMG
Thursday, 22nd of October, 08:30-10.00 am

INGT nraNn

3 Lilinblum St. Tel Aviv

RSVP by 15th of October

3 Lilinblum StTelA\nv
Participation for IBCC members only

7/2/2016
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